
PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL MEETING 
February 3, 2021 

 
 
Opening Prayer 
 
Attendees: Fr. Leo, Fr. Seth, Deacon Jack, Deacon Mark, Katie Wohrle, Lori Smith, Jim Martin, Mike 
McKay, Eric Finchum, Steve Brezny, Michael Case 
 
Agenda: 
 

1. January Minutes were approved 
2. Reviewed Reports: No comments 
3. Strategic Planning: Jim gave an update on Strategic Planning from the Diocesan level.  It was 

decided that our group should continue to work on creating a strategic plan for St. Cecilia and 
incorporate the Diocesan plan into ours.  A subcommittee was created that includes Jim Martin, 
Mike McKay, Fr. Seth, Deacon Jack, Deacon Mark, Eric Finchum and Michael Case.  This group 
will start by brainstorming a SWOT analysis and report back to the council at the next meeting 

4. New Business: Eric Finchum asked about using the church parking lot as a pickup point for for a 
diaper drive sponsored by the Licking County Chamber of Commerce on May 1.  Council 
recommended that Fr. Leo approve this and he did so 

5. Father’s Report:  Nothing new to report 
 
Next Meeting March 3, 2021 


